
   

Global day of action at Rio Tinto
All around the world, workers are being hit hard by Rio Tinto cost-
cutting. Our rights to collectively bargain are under attack. Our 
communities are suffering because our employer puts profits before 
people. The truth about Rio Tinto is ugly.

A network of unions from nearly 20 countries where Rio Tinto 
operates has come together to call for a better Rio Tinto.

We are demanding respect for our unions and for workers’ rights, 
healthy and safe workplaces, and that Rio Tinto stop undermining our 
jobs through the use of precarious labour. 

Precarious labour includes temporary, casual and contracted-out 
work that is often low-wage, low-benefit and insecure.

Rio Tinto employees across the globe are distributing this information 
today as part of the October 7 World Day for Decent Work, a day on 
which unions around the globe mobilize against precarious labour.

Through this and other protest actions, we are sending the message 
that we reject the ugly truth. We demand a better Rio Tinto.

See www.industriall-union.org/riotinto  
for more info on this campaign. 

Send an email to press@industriall-union.org  
to receive campaign updates.
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